
DON’T FORGET!! 
We have a Food Tasting and  

Coffee Afternoon on  
Thursday 9th February 2023 at 2.00pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Adam Barnacle, the Operations Manager from Wilson Vale  
Catering will be on site to answer any questions you have  

regarding the meals they provide here at the Academy during 
lunchtimes.    

 
Please come along and enjoy free tea/coffee with a  

selection of homemade biscuits and cake bites. 
 

Wilson Vale will also be showcasing some of their dishes which 
include: 

 
• Soy glazed chicken, tasty rice, and Asian greens  

(suitable for a halal diet) 
• Crispy chicken fillets (suitable for a halal diet) 

• Chinese pork stir fry and noodles. 
 

There will also be other items on show! 
 
 

Please scan the QR Code to submit your 
feedback directly to  

Wilson Vale 
 
 

Please email Ruby on ruby.ul-
haq@foxwood.notts.sch.uk  

to book your place! 

ruby
ruby

